
Dear Parents, 
     We are so excited about our school year beginning. New faces, new ideas, new 
little minds to get excited about learning.  This year will be full of challenges for 
your child, keep them thinking positively about themselves and school. 

Due to Corona Virus each child will need their own supplies to keep at 
school: 

This year’s supply suggestions are: 
 

        Face mask: to be worn all day at school. 
  Backpack with child’s name written on it.  This helps to get all the papers 

and projects home that we do in school. 
        Crayons (Crayola brand), Scissors,  Glue (glue sticks or bottle).  
        (No markers or colored pencils please. Teacher has some to use for special times)  
        Water Bottle that is refillable to be kept at school for refills.  Students will bring 

them home on Fridays for a good cleaning. 
       Bottle of hand sanitizer We like to keep a bottle at each table to help 

cut down on germs being spread.   
       Box of Kleenex to share with all the runny noses that come with hay-

fever, and colds in the classroom.  
  Box of crackers, fruit chews, goldfish, string cheese, etc. for a 

little snack to share with the class.   
        
  
 

 Look for our newsletter each month for helpful items needed in our class.  
Thank you for your support Kindergarten 

Teachers  



Dear Parents,  

Plastic Pencil box (so we can wipe it clean each day) to keep at school to hold 
supplies in.  
 



  
  


